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22nd June  2018
Dear Parents and Carers, 

It seems far longer than five days since Nursery had their Outdoor Classroom and Year 6 went swimming on Monday. This is mostly due to the school putting on a total of four sports days this week. I have been involved in sports days in many schools and even organised a few. I have to say this week has been the best I have seen. I am really pleased that all the parent feedback I have received seems to support this view. My greatest thanks once again to Mrs Davis, Mrs Veevers and Mr Priddle for all their hard work and effort in putting together sports days that engaged the children for longer in a wider range of activities and increased the inclusivity and value of each child in each event. Thank you to all of you for in many cases attending multiple sports days, for giving the changes a chance and for being such fantastic sports taking part in parent races so we could add up scores! We will continue to make tweaks to make next year’s even better still. 
In between all the sports action we held class photos in the school hall on Wednesday which the children enjoyed. Well done to Class 1CV for a brilliant class assembly yesterday morning. Some amazing art work, PE and singing was shared to entertain the audience. Thank you to all parents who attended. 
Next week Class 3FBW/CL will hold their class assembly in the school hall on Thursday morning after drop off. On Friday Year 1 children have their trip to the Sea Life Centre and we take several children from across Key Stage 2 to compete in the School Games. 
Hopefully you all received my email yesterday inviting you to come to the school hall for one of two sessions on Thursday 5th July to taste the food of our new school meals provider ‘Fresha’ and hear about the School Development Priorities for 2018-19 and beyond. Please do let us know via email, call or popping in to the office if you wish to attend so we can ensure we cater for the right number and no, you can’t just turn up for the food and run home to watch the world cup..!! 
Yours faithfully,
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Mr Perkins

Principal 
News from the children
Nursery 
Astrid “We’ve been playing on the field.” 
Jasmin “In Art we have been making dinosaurs.” 
Reception 
Rosalie “In Literacy we have been writing.” 
Andrew “We have been finding out about our friends holidays.” 

Year 1
Thomas “We had Sports Day.” 
Year 2 

Nathan “In Maths we have been doing fast maths.” 

Emily “In Literacy we enjoyed our reading test.” 

Year 3 

Erin “We have been writing our own story for our class book.” 

Tom “In Topic we have been learning about famous Italians.” 

Year 4 

Fay “In Maths we have been doing data handling.” 

Daisy “We have been playing tennis in PE.” 

Year 5 

Eleri “In Art we have been making clocks outside in the playground.” 

Grace “In RE we have been researching different religions.” 

Year 6 

Sadie “We’ve had our Sports Day.” 

Morgan “We’ve been practising for our Year 6 production.” 

News Reporters: Tyler, Jake, Poppy, Millie, Sadie, Jacob C, Jacob B and Oliver 

Thank you to our old news reporters; they all did a great job 

Editor: Harry
Staff News 
If you didn’t see my email earlier in the week, Mrs Legg was successfully appointed as Acting Headteacher of Offwell C of E Primary School on Monday or 1 Term initially, but possibly increasing to 2 terms. I will be in touch soon regarding how we plan to cover her absence. 
Messages 
Toilet roll tubes

Please can you collect any toilet roll tubes and bring to the Nursery for junk modelling.  We microwave them first before letting the children use, to kill any germs!

School events/Dates 
Week beginning 25th June :
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Nursery outdoor classroom
Year 6 swimming


	
	
	Class 3FBW/CL assembly 
	School Games

Year 1 trip to Sea life centre
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